REMINDER FOR DOG WALKERS

Pet Waste Disposal

We'd like to take a moment to address an important matter concerning pet
waste disposal within our community. It's crucial that we all work together to
maintain a clean and enjoyable environment for everyone.

Dog feces are not only unsightly and odorous, but they also pose potential
health risks. No one appreciates the unpleasant experience of accidentally
stepping in them. Promptly cleaning up after your dog is a simple act of
consideration that contributes significantly to the overall well-being of our
community.

As a reminder, the Farmington Woods Rules explicitly require all dog owners to
collect and dispose of their dog's solid waste in a proper manner. This isn't just a
rule; it's a matter of courtesy and respect for our neighbors. Leaving pet waste
behind demonstrates a disregard for the health and comfort of others.

For your convenience, pet waste stations are located throughout Farmington
Woods. Please ensure you carry dog waste bags with you during walks. When
disposing of waste, kindly utilize these stations or trash cans. Under no
circumstances should pet waste bags be left on the ground, in the woods, or in
the ponds.

Please be aware that Rule 4.5, Disposal of Pet Waste, is classified as a Class C
Rule Violation. Failure to pick up and properly dispose of solid dog waste may
result in a $300.00 fine.

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring Farmington Woods remains a
pleasant place for all residents and their pets.

www.farmingtonwoods.com

The official website of Farmington Woods.



